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Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

Prayer Letter

GSBC <GSBC@sc.rr.com> Wed, Jul 18, 2012 at 4:57 PM
To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

 
----- Original Message -----
From: Edward Gibson
To: Sammy Chang ; Pastor Moore ; Trinity Grinstead ; Jordan Carol ; Kathy Parks ; Ron Welsh ; Steve Southall
; Calvary Lakeland ; Marc Patton ; Friendship Huntsville ; Ed Gibson ; Kari Sharp ; Trinity Texas ; Grace
Columbus ; Greg Mann ; Westwood Proctor ; Jim Updyke ; Temple Galentine ; Marcus Brown ; Pathway Baptist
Church Dru ; Acorn Ridge Williamson ; Teri Gabbert ; Layton Chapel Swagger ; Buffalo Ridge Jenkins ; Mile
Straight Goss ; Dan Gardner ; Faith Misawa ; Nick Berger ; Elaine Rowe ; Mark Hoover ; Open Door Belcher ;
Trinity Oxford ; Breezy Riley ; Grace Baldwin ; Rachel Durrett ; Gantt Rowell ; Philip Gibson ; Don Gibson ;
Pinecrest Wentz ; Victory Maryland ; Loudoun Nichols ; Grace Landrum ; Stephen Brockell ; Southside Peggy ;
Grace Winston ; Harvest Gass ; Pathway Donald ; Portland Adams ; Jones Creek ; Hayoung Jang ; Paul Fischer
; Maranatha Monteith ; Robin Bentley ; Rickman Durrett ; Bob Smith ; Doug Rife ; Victory Jemison ; Heritage
Moore ; Ray Haselhuhn ; Mike Donald ; Ruth ; Perry Gibson ; Calvary Yucca ; Sarah Briggs ; Beverly Wagner ;
Tom Messer ; Layton Swagger ; Friendship Johnson ; Ryan Jones ; Lighthouse Sheffield ; David Snyder ; Bible
Baptist Cutler ; Zion Hill Jones ; Kaye Carswell ; M.R. Butch Callahan ; Victory Kyner ; Pinecrest Harper ; Mary
Norman ; Victory Jemison ; Southside Walls ; Pleasant Hill Rackley ; Carl Sarten ; Tim Hanson ; Olivia Canter ;
Lisa Brown ; Marcus Godfrey
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2012 4:56 PM
Subject: Prayer Letter

July 17, 2012

Dear friends in Christ:

We are grateful for your continued faithfulness to support us with your prayers and finances. These are difficult days for

many people and His continued goodness to us through you is a great encouragement to us.  We never take this for

granted. 

This summer, our hearts have been saddened by a couple of tragic accidents that took two of our young friends. One

young man was thirty-three with a wife and four children.  The other man was only twenty-eight and leaves a wife and

two children. Both men loved the Lord and served Him in their churches. Please pray for these families.

The latest news on our efforts to reach out to Muslims in Jacksonville has been encouraging to us. We have become

friends with a Baptist pastor from Syria who is new in the USA and wants to start a ministry with Arabic speaking

people in Jacksonville. We have found a church that will allow him to use their property to get started and also found

him and his wife an English teacher (not me). He has been looking for a job to support his family and we need your

prayers for this need. Please understand that this ministry is in the infant stages and we have a long way to go. It is

good to see some progress.

This month, we have wept with those that are weeping and now we are getting ready to return to Seattle for the

wedding of our second grandson, Joshua. So we get to rejoice with those who rejoice and life continues on with a sense

of balance. Isn’t God good to give us some good things as we encounter the difficulties of life?

Thanks again for standing with us.
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Ed & Bonnie Gibson


